
First United Church 

19 Park Street, Corner Brook, NL   A2H 2W8 

Phone: 634-5301   

Email: ucadmin@nl.rogers.com 

Website: www.firstunitedcb.com 

 

Minister:     Rev John van Vliet 

Ministers Emeritus:    Rev Clayton Parsons 

      Rev Harry Whitehorne 

Music Director:   Cindy Sheppard 

Office Manager:   Trixie Robertson 

  

Office Hours    

   Monday & Tuesday:   closed 

   Wednesday & Thursday:   9 am – 3.30 pm 

   Friday:      8 am – 12 noon        

We’re able to receive bulletin info until Thurs at 2 
 

  Rev van Vliet’s email is firstministercb@gmail.com  

  His phone is 632-7129.   He tries to take Fridays off 

 

      Washrooms 

 Upstairs: through the door to the right of the stage     

 Downstairs: through the exit between the coat racks 

 First United strives to be a scent free facility 
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      January 14, 2024     

Prelude 

Welcome and Announcements 

Silent Prayer 

Call to Worship                  (from Psalm 139) 
 

   L:  LORD, you have examined me. You know me. 

   P: You know when I sit down and when I stand up.  
        Even from far away, you comprehend my plans. 
 
 

   L:  You study my traveling and resting. You are 
        familiar with all my ways. 
 

   P: There isn’t a word on my tongue that you don’t 
        already know completely. 

 

   L: You surround me – front and back. You put your 
  hand on me. 
 

 P: That kind of knowledge is too much for me;   
  it’s so high above me that I can’t fathom it.                                                
             

Hymn:  Lord, Speak to Me           VU 589 

Prayer of Thanksgiving for God’s Presence 

Reading: 1 Samuel Chapter 3 

Message:  So, God spoke to you personally? 
 

Hymn:  Open My Eyes, That I May See           VU 371  

Offertory Hymn:  We Give You…               VU 542 

Offertory Prayer 

 

Community Prayer/ LORD’s Prayer 

Hymn:  A Light Is Gleaming                              VU 82 

Blessing  

Postlude 
 

 

Thank you to everyone who contributed to our 

December Food Bank campaign. We raised over 

$1400. 
 

Coffee hour is starting up again for 2024! Join us 

downstairs after the service. 
 

It’s that time of year when we start working on the 

Annual Report. For those responsible for writing up 

a report for a committee, please write up a short, one 

page report and get it in as soon as possible.  

Thank you. 
 

    There are a few 2024 United Church calendars still 

    available at the church office for the  pro-rated  price  

    of $9.61 (Or you can just take one for whatever you’d 

    like to give.) 
 

   Be sure to check  out  the  beautiful window Nancy 

   Luscombe made from the  top  of  an  old  sanctuary 

   window. In the room to the right of the stage,  beside 

   the elevator. 



 
Memorials 

 

  Local:  In loving memory of Mary Rowsell by  

           Calvin & Sandra 
 

  Local:  In loving memory of brother & uncle   

           Allan Crewe by Emeline, Jeff, Jason, 

           Matthew & families 
 

  Redevelopment:  In loving memory of Mary  

                Rowsell by the UCW  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

   

 
 
 



 
 
 

 

 


